
Dakota Boosters Executive Board Meeting 
 

May 15, 2017 
 

Board Members present:  Christina Akoma, Debbie Fauer,  Crystal Fedolak, Maureen LaFleure, Jackie 

Ribbentrop, Kelly Swanson, Kitty Vallee, Stacie Waschewski 
 

Board Members absent:   Scott Zmija 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm. 
 

Calendar 
 

 It was suggested that we look into other online calendars to use because the Google calendar 

did not work the way it was intended.  Will look for something new over the summer to prepare 

for next school year. 
 

Mr. Benavides, Lacrosse Coach 
 

 Asking for hamburgers and hot dogs from the Boosters to feed the teams after the last home 

game of the season vs Port Huron because they fed our team when we played them on the 

road. 

 We purchased the hamburgers, hot dogs and buns, and will subtract from the number of credits 

for the Lacrosse team volunteering at that game in order to pay for them. 
 

Scholarships 
 

 As of April 29th, five girls have asked for scholarships. 

 As of May 1st, the deadline date, only one boy asked for a scholarship. 

 The Board decided to give 4 scholarships this year, 3 girls and 1 boy. 
 

By-Laws 
 

 Looking for the Board to get together soon to discuss the new By-Laws that are needed before 

June 15th.   

 Maureen will suggest a couple dates to get as many of the old/new Board Members that can be 

there. 
 

Health Dept 
 

 Everything was approved, so we were able to receive a temporary license for 2 weeks. 

 The process to get an annual license could take up to a year, but we need to start working on it 

now because of the work that may need to be put into it. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50pm. 

 


